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Letter from the Pastor 
 

 

  

Dear Brothers and Sisters,   
 

Amidst the intensity of what our nation faces, I greet you with love and blessings, and in 
the peaceful and loving spirit of our beloved True Parents. This first week of the year has 
not been without its' troubles. The sad and shocking incident at our nation's Capitol on 
Wednesday makes us painfully aware of just how divided our nation has become, and 
how critically we need a way to come together centered on a higher purpose, and shared 
values. The vision and teachings of our True Parents have much to offer in these troubled 
times.  
 

This week the international HQ kicked off the new year with a virtual Cheon Il Guk 
Leaders Assembly. Over the course of two days, meeting from 4:00-8:00am each day, 
and last night we were able to hear the incredible victories of the last year and future plans 
and determinations of our community's top leadership worldwide, representing each 
region of the world. The program concluded with a brief but loving message from True 
Mother.  
 

I was inspired to hear that even in the midst of the pandemic over the last year so much 
good has been done by our brothers and sisters around the world, centered on True 
Mother. I plan to share more once we have received more information from our national 
leadership about the vision and plans for our region. But for now I just want to share that 
our True Mother loves us, and showers her blessings upon us, and hopes to see us follow 
her example and live lives for the sake of others, that bring us all closer to realizing the 
world of peace that God and humanity long for.  
 

Here in our community, we are preparing for a weekend of welcoming in and educating 
the newest members of our community. If you would like to participate or invite a friend 
please see below for more info and to register. We'd be delighted to have you.  
 

May you feel God's love and receive blessings in this next week! 
 

Sincerely, 
Pastor Crescentia 

 

  

  

 

  

 

  



 

 

 

 

National Family Service 

on Sundays at 11am 

 

Please make sure to join us in watching the live stream of the national service, 
which will be offered at 11AM EST to communities across the nation. 
 

It will be live streamed here: live.familyfed.org at 11AM. Enjoy the service from the comfort 
of your own home!  

 

  

  

 

  

 

 

 

  



 

 

 

 

Join Dr. Yong Live or Access Recordings Here  

  

 

  

  

Tribal Messiah Activity 
 

 

 

  

  

 

 

Register Here 

  

 

  

  



 

 

 

 

Register Here 

  

 

  

  

Tribal Messiah Activity 
 

 

 

Resonating with the HJ Promise, this website is a place where all types of 
creators (e.g. musicians, artists, performers, writers, and any other creative 
minds) come together to create a positive and uplifting content beyond race, 
gender, age, nationality, religion, and politics. 
 

Create connections with people of like-minded interest and be informed of our 
upcoming events. 

 

Check Out Their Website  

  

 

  

  

 

  

 

 

 

 

Tong-Il Moo-Do Information 

 



 

 

 

 

Orientation is January 10 

 

Training start January 15 2021 
 

Contact: Che Consoro 

(347)-357-4483 

rllaguno81@gmail.com 
 

  

  

Donate to the Clifton Family Church 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

  

Meet the Pastor 
 



 

 

 

 

  

  

  

  

 

 

  

  

Reserve a Room 
 

 

 

In order to use the church property safely, all parties desiring to use the church 
property will need to complete a room request form online, and agree to the 
following regulations.  

 

View Our Regulations 

  

 

Fill Out Our Form 

  

 

 

    

 

  

 

 
 


